UA Gets Grant for Head Start

The Office of Economic Op-
portunity last week announced
a grant of $104,526 to the Uni~
versity of Alaska to conduct a
special training program for
50 Head Start teachers.

This group will receive spe-
cial training in the teaching

of pre-school children from
lower income families. The
program will involve 13 in-
structors and a support staff
of seven.

Dr. Wendell W. Wolfe will be
staff director.



